

Wednesday, January 25, 2023

Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Rockley Family Foundation:

On behalf of the Kennesaw State University Foundation, Inc., I would like to extend my sincere thank you for your contributions in support of Kennesaw State University in calendar year 2022.

Kennesaw State University's healthy enrollment and growing reputation reflect its increasing impact on its students and the community each year. It also demonstrates the influence the community has on KSU. As part of the campus community, the KSU Foundation enhances the University's ability to provide a life-changing education and experience to our students. The total impact of our Foundation is evidenced by over \$181 million in cumulative direct support to KSU, \$40 million of which occured in the last three years.

Enclosed you will find a summary of your gifts to the KSU Foundation to assist you in preparing your 2022 income tax returns. The enclosure contains a complete list of your personal contributions to the Foundation for 2022 and serves as your receipt for IRS purposes. You should consult with your tax advisor if you have any questions regarding the tax implications of your gift(s).

We have deep respect and appreciation for you and all our supporters. Your gifts of time, talents, expertise, relationships, and resources are invaluable and indispensable for the future of KSU. On behalf of the KSU Foundation Board of Trustees, Kennesaw State's leadership, and its 43,000 students, thank you again for your generous support.

Warm regards,

Lance Burchett

Vice President for University Advancement

CEO of the KSU Foundation, Inc.